
FINES RETURN OCT 13, 2020

RENEWING MEMBERSHIPS

For the past 6 months the Falher Library has waved all late fees because  
of the situation with Covid-19. Now that we have returned (mostly) to
normal, we will be reinstating fines on Oct 13, 2020. Please return any
late books you may have. If any are missing or damaged contact us and
we can work together to come up with a solution.

Since we are open again please feel free to come into the library and
renew your membership. However, if you are not comfortable coming in
you can find a membership form here and you can drop it off with a
check in our book return located outside the building.
Registration Form: https://falherlibrary.ab.ca/Using-the-Library/Membership-
and-Borrowing

October 2020

NEW HOURS OCT 20, 2020

Monday
Tuesday
Wednesday
Thursday
Friday

Closed
9:00 - 3:00 (Closed For Lunch)
9:00 - 3:00 (Closed For Lunch)
12:00 - 3:00
1:00 - 4:00 (Curbside Only)

RELAIS D2D

Have you searched through TRAC for a certain book but were unable to
find it? Or maybe you need textbooks for school? With Relais D2D you can
find and place holds on books from ALL OVER ALBERTA including Colleges
and Universities. 
Check it out here: https://alberta.relaisd2d.com/custom/alberta/site/login.html

https://falherlibrary.ab.ca/Using-the-Library/Membership-and-Borrowing
https://alberta.relaisd2d.com/custom/alberta/site/login.html





